
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Year 6     26th April 2024  

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We have had several members of the school community inform us that 
there are some children, in Year 6, who are making poor choices as they 
walk to and from school. We are also aware that some children are 
spending time at Redhill Common before and after school and that this 
may be without parental permission. Please may you discuss this with 
your children and ensure they are sensible and respecting others within 
the wider community. As they are in school uniform, they are 
representing the school and the values that we learn about. It is also 
important to remind children that adults must know where they are at all 
times so that they can be kept safe. 
 
In addition to this, we have noticed that some children are arriving late to 
school so we would like to take the opportunity to remind you that the 
school gates open at 8:35am and they close at 8:50am. If children arrive 
later than this, they will miss morning activities and setting up for the 
school day.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Year 6 Team  

 

 
 


